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The Souls of Her Feet Dec 07 2020 For seventeen-year-old Ashley St. Helens,
senior year is an endless stressfest with no hope in sight. Since her
parents' death, she's had to deal with her micro-managing step-monster and
her two narcissist step-sisters, whose fashion fetishes just make Ashley
feel worse about her oversized feet. With dirty dishes and stinky laundry
piling up at home, it seems that the Universe has deemed her the real-life
Cinderella, especially since popular Jeff Prince has forgotten she exists.
With help from her drag queen fairygodwhatever—and just the right
shoes—Ashley finds her voice and fights back against the "perfect"
materialistic life that traps her. But will her soulful transformation

translate into the life she wants to have? Will she be able to escape to
college, or will she have to give up on that dream? Post-modern, colorful,
and quirky, Kristen Caven paints a relatable picture of teenage insecurities
that will inspire readers to spark new conversations with their families
about responsibility and empathy, morality and wastefulness, life choices,
cross-dressing, and best of all, cleaning the house. A must-read for anyone
who loves vintage footwear! This updated fourth edition includes bonus
materials such as essays by the main characters and songs from the musical.
The Story I Tell Myself Aug 27 2022 You know you who are, right? Of course
you do, you're you! But what if who you think you are is actually holding
you back, closing off exciting opportunities that are right in front of you,
and preventing you from achieving your best potential? This book explores
the concept of self-narrative, or the stories that we tell ourselves about
who we are and our place in the world. The author explores how understanding
our own self-narratives and challenging them can enable you to change how
you think about yourself and open up those opportunities that you could be
missing. Using examples from his own journey, the author provides a process
that you can follow to increase your own self-awareness, understanding what
your self-narrative says and how it impacts your daily life, and gives a
template on how to make changes to your narrative. We are powerful
storytellers, telling ourselves our most impactful story of all. By
understanding and changing your story you can make real positive change in
your life. Use your own story to learn, grow and achieve what you want.
Telling the Success Story Oct 05 2020 How do individuals tell their success
stories when they want to secure recognition, but avoid appearing arrogant?
By examining success stories of Nobel Prize winners, athletes, and Mary Kay
Cosmetics consultants, this work analyzes this fundamental type of
interpersonal communication.
My Overdue Book Nov 25 2019 My Overdue Book: Too many stories not to tell:
spells out the varied episodes in the life of a man who spent decades
working in Hollywood. He began as a little boy in Cincinnati impressed early
on by the broadcasting magic of radio and then TV in the middle of twentieth
century America. His drive to get into broadcasting culminates in an early
success that gets interrupted by an unexpected sidebar in The US Army and a
subsequent tour as an Infantryman in Vietnam in the late 1960's. His
yearlong excursion in "Fun City East," with its repeated life and death
experiences, had lifelong effects on this soldier-of-media. Following his
wanderings through the jungles of Vietnam, Bright's interactions with many
of America's top public figures throughout his decades in radio and
television come to life with intriguing stories that are personal,
professional, positive and negative. It's life without a filter! Readers
across generations will share and co-experience numerous real life feelings
and emotions with writer Bright as his winding trail of life opens in front
of them. book endorsement for peter bright; i always thought that peter
bright and i had many things in common; we both grew up in ohio, we both had
careers in the live event and variety side of television, and the few times
we had times to talk i thought we shared a mutual philosophy toward the ups
and downs of life. but it wasn't until i read his "overdue" book that i
realized just what a rich and storied life peter has had and how much more
deeply he had experienced the highs and lows, particularly during his years

in the military, than i ever could have imagined. it really amazes me just
how little we know about people we think we know, and just how much more we
appreciate who they are when we are fortunate enough to have that background
filled in by someone as articulate and able to express both facts and
feelings as peter has in this book. when i started to read it, i thought all
of those common events that we shared would be an interesting parallel track
to my life and as such i would have a great frame of reference, but as i
read on, i realized just what an amazing story peter has to tell and just
how well he tells it. ken ehrlich, executive producer, the grammy awards
Book Launch Formula Jun 01 2020 How To Write, Publish, & Market Your First
Non-Fiction Book Around Your Full Time Schedule Become an Authority,Build
Your Brand, & Create A Passive Income
A Necklace of Souls Mar 10 2021 "In a hidden kingdom a mysterious Guardian
protects her people with the help of a magical necklace. But evil forces are
also seeking the power of the necklace, and as the Guardian grows weaker
these forces threaten to destroy the kingdom. With the help of her best
friend, Will, and the enigmatic N'tombe, Dana, the rightful heir, must claim
the power of the necklace and save her people. But the necklace takes a
terrible toll on whoever wears it - a toll that Dana may not be prepared to
face"--Publisher information.
Holding Back The Tears Mar 22 2022 This is true story about real people is
set in Edinburgh City and Dundee, where a petite Scottish Lassie called
Rosie Gilmour, mother to Finlay Sinclair, receives news of the death of her
son - who tragically has taken his own life by hanging. Rosie pretends her
son is still alive by talking to him, for that takes away the unbearable
pain of her loss. But once she begins to face up to the fact that Finlay is
not coming back, her conversations become more of a challenge than she can
handle. When memories of her past are triggered by everyday life events,
they take her mind back and forth in time - back to her own childhood days
in 1960, when she flirted with the fairground boys, and to the day she gave
birth to Finlay - ''ME LADDIE''. Rosie's Scottish accent becomes more
apparent whenever her emotions are heightened and she begins to recite
poetry. She goes on to reveal doubts about her own self-worth and and how
she re-unites her role as mother - a role she had denied herself for seven
years prior to Finlay's death. Rosie learns how to forgive herself and how
to accept her loss with using practical coping strategies that sometimes but
not always work for her. Many voices of different natures and walks of life
appear in Rosie's, story with each one offering a part of their own belief
to try and console her in her misery - except that she turns her back on any
advice or support offered. Rosie is convinced that she can cope with her
loss on her own and &quote;needs no help from anyone, thank you&quote; until a sweet, gentle, soft-spoken voice begins to travel with her
throughout her ordeal, leaving her no other choice but to listen. Eventually
moving to the countryside in Angus, Rosie finds the isolation gives her life
a new meaning offering her the opportunity to re-value her belief's about
her own self values and decides the time has come to give her son a memorial
service and invite a chosen few dance companions whom she met on a regular
basis in Edinburgh to honour this day. Rosie begins to accept she will never
be the same person she once had been and shall never be again, believing now
her journey through grief taught her many lessons making her a stronger and

better person than she imagined she could ever be.
The Power of Meaning Apr 23 2022 In a culture obsessed with happiness, this
wise, stirring book points the way toward a richer, more satisfying life.
Too many of us believe that the search for meaning is an esoteric
pursuit—that you have to travel to a distant monastery or page through dusty
volumes to discover life’s secrets. The truth is, there are untapped sources
of meaning all around us—right here, right now. To explore how we can craft
lives of meaning, Emily Esfahani Smith synthesizes a kaleidoscopic array of
sources—from psychologists, sociologists, philosophers, and neuroscientists
to figures in literature and history such as George Eliot, Viktor Frankl,
Aristotle, and the Buddha. Drawing on this research, Smith shows us how
cultivating connections to others, identifying and working toward a purpose,
telling stories about our place in the world, and seeking out mystery can
immeasurably deepen our lives. To bring what she calls the four pillars of
meaning to life, Smith visits a tight-knit fishing village in the Chesapeake
Bay, stargazes in West Texas, attends a dinner where young people gather to
share their experiences of profound loss, and more. She also introduces us
to compelling seekers of meaning—from the drug kingpin who finds his purpose
in helping people get fit to the artist who draws on her Hindu upbringing to
create arresting photographs. And she explores how we might begin to build a
culture that leaves space for introspection and awe, cultivates a sense of
community, and imbues our lives with meaning. Inspiring and story-driven,
The Power of Meaning will strike a profound chord in anyone seeking a life
that matters.
The Art and Science of Personality Development Dec 19 2021 Drawing on stateof-the-art personality and developmental research, this book presents a new
and broadly integrative theory of how people come to be who they are over
the life course. Preeminent researcher Dan P. McAdams traces the development
of three distinct layers of personality--the social actor who expresses
emotional and behavioral traits, the motivated agent who pursues goals and
values, and the autobiographical author who constructs a personal story.
Highly readable and accessible to scholars and students at all levels, the
book uses rich portraits of the lives of famous people to illustrate
theoretical concepts and empirical findings.
Throwing Back the Apple Nov 06 2020 ‘Throwing Back the Apple’ tells the
story of Marian and her love affair with Yair, an Israeli artist: “Tell me
your story” Yair asked. That's a bit boring I thought to myself—the story of
me. But he insisted and...I suppose I could say something quickly—like give
a thumb nail sketch. I could start by saying that I'm English, that I was
born to a seventeen-year-old unwed mother in mid January during a snowstorm.
My first name, Marian, has no particular significance other than my mother
liked it. My middle name, Rachel, was given in honor of her favorite teacher
who was Jewish. ‘Throwing Back the Apple’ explores, in a very simple down to
earth manner, a new horizon for female/male relationship. Revavah doesn’t
offer the reader any New-age gimmicks, no special gadgets, one can shop for;
just very simple realizations about Yair, herself and human nature. Marian
is introduced to the astonishing simplicity of everything, and the ancient
Hebrew frequency; that draws its wisdom from Genesis.
Your New Story, Your New Life Apr 11 2021 Rewrite a new story for your
life. Learn how to think in a new way. Bo Sebastian, a Consulting Hypnotist,

helps you retrain the neural pathways of your brain. Turn your dreams into
reality by shifting your thoughts. Learn to manifest what you have been
hoping for your entire life! This book teaches you simple steps to create a
more balanced you.
Self and Story in Russian History Jul 14 2021 Russians have often been
characterized as people with souls rather than selves. Self and Story in
Russian History challenges the portrayal of the Russian character as
selfless, self-effacing, or self-torturing by exploring the texts through
which Russians have defined themselves as private persons and shaped their
relation to the cultural community. The stories of self under consideration
here reflect the perspectives of men and women from the last two hundred
years, ranging from westernized nobles to simple peasants, from such famous
people as Tolstoy, Dostoyevsky, Akhmatova, and Nicholas II to lowly
religious sectarians. Fifteen distinguished historians and literary scholars
situate the narratives of self in their historical context and show how,
since the eighteenth century, Russians have used expressive genres—including
diaries, novels, medical case studies, films, letters, and theater—to make
political and moral statements. The first book to examine the narration of
self as idea and ideal in Russia, this vital work contemplates the shifting
historical manifestations of identity, the strategies of self-creation, and
the diversity of narrative forms. Its authors establish that there is a
history of the individual in Russian culture roughly analogous to the one
associated with the West.
Storytelling with Data Feb 21 2022 Don't simply show your data—tell a story
with it! Storytelling with Data teaches you the fundamentals of data
visualization and how to communicate effectively with data. You'll discover
the power of storytelling and the way to make data a pivotal point in your
story. The lessons in this illuminative text are grounded in theory, but
made accessible through numerous real-world examples—ready for immediate
application to your next graph or presentation. Storytelling is not an
inherent skill, especially when it comes to data visualization, and the
tools at our disposal don't make it any easier. This book demonstrates how
to go beyond conventional tools to reach the root of your data, and how to
use your data to create an engaging, informative, compelling story.
Specifically, you'll learn how to: Understand the importance of context and
audience Determine the appropriate type of graph for your situation
Recognize and eliminate the clutter clouding your information Direct your
audience's attention to the most important parts of your data Think like a
designer and utilize concepts of design in data visualization Leverage the
power of storytelling to help your message resonate with your audience
Together, the lessons in this book will help you turn your data into high
impact visual stories that stick with your audience. Rid your world of
ineffective graphs, one exploding 3D pie chart at a time. There is a story
in your data—Storytelling with Data will give you the skills and power to
tell it!
Writing the Self in Bereavement Jun 25 2022 In Writing the Self in
Bereavement: A Story of Love, Spousal Loss, and Resilience, Reinekke
Lengelle uses her abilities as a researcher, poet, and professor of
therapeutic writing to tell a heartfelt and fearless story about her grief
after the death of her spouse and the year and a half following his

diagnosis, illness, and passing. This book powerfully demonstrates that
writing can be a companion in bereavement. It uses and explains the latest
research on coming to terms with spousal loss without being prescriptive.
Integrated with this contemporary research are stories, poetry, and
reflections on writing as a therapeutic process. The author unflinchingly
explores a number of themes that are underrepresented in existing resources:
how one deals with anger associated with loss, what a healthy response might
be to unfinished business with the deceased, continuing conversations with
the beloved (even for agnostics and atheists), ongoing sexual desire, and
secondary losses. As a rare book where an author successfully combines a
personal story, heart-rending poetry, up-to-date research on grief, and an
evocative exploration of taboo topics in the context of widowhood, Writing
the Self in Bereavement is uniquely valuable for those grieving a spouse or
other loved one, those supporting others in bereavement, and those
interested in the healing power of poetry and life writing. Researchers on
death and dying, grief counsellors, and autoethnographers will also benefit
from reading this resonant resource on love and loss.
The Special May 24 2022 When a little lamb finds herself the last toy on
the store shelf, she worries. With no electronics, no buttons, and not even
a fancy outfit, what does she have to offer to a child?
What is Narrative Therapy? Jan 20 2022 This best selling book is an easy-toread introduction to the ideas and practices of narrative therapy with
accessible language, a concise structure and a wide range of practical
examples. This book covers a broad spectrum of narrative practices including
externalisation, re-membering, therapeutic letter writing, the use of
rituals, leagues, reflecting teams and much more. If you are a therapist,
health worker or community worker who is trying to apply narrative ideas in
your own work context, this book has been written with you in mind.
The Self on the Page Sep 04 2020 This book examines the potential of
creative writing as a therapeutic tool. Illustrating a wide range of
approaches, the contributors provide an introduction to thinking about
creative writing in a personal development context with suggestions for
further reading, and look at the potential evolution of therapeutic creative
writing in the future.
The Anatomy of Genres Jul 22 2019 A guide to understanding the major genres
of the story world by the legendary writing teacher and author of The
Anatomy of Story, John Truby. Most people think genres are simply categories
on Netflix or Amazon that provide a helpful guide to making entertainment
choices. Most people are wrong. Genre stories aren’t just a small subset of
the films, video games, TV shows, and books that people consume. They are
the all-stars of the entertainment world, comprising the vast majority of
popular stories worldwide. That’s why businesses—movie studios, production
companies, video game studios, and publishing houses—buy and sell them.
Writers who want to succeed professionally must write the stories these
businesses want to buy. Simply put, the storytelling game is won by
mastering the structure of genres. The Anatomy of Genres: How Story Forms
Explain the Way the World Works is the legendary writing teacher John
Truby’s step-by-step guide to understanding and using the basic building
blocks of the story world. He details the three ironclad rules of successful
genre writing, and analyzes more than a dozen major genres and the essential

plot events, or “beats,” that define each of them. As he shows, the ability
to combine these beats in the right way is what separates stories that sell
from those that don’t. Truby also reveals how a single story can combine
elements of different genres, and how the best writers use this technique to
craft unforgettable stories that stand out from the crowd. Just as Truby’s
first book, The Anatomy of Story, changed the way writers develop stories,
The Anatomy of Genres will enhance their quality and expand the impact they
have on the world.
Little Bunny's Own Storybook Oct 25 2019 "This picture book for children
between the ages of three and eight tells the story of a little rabbit who
takes matters into his own hands when he finds the library closed for
inventory. The story explores the importance of literacy, libraries and
solving one's own problems."-A Double Barrelled Detective Story May 12 2021 DigiCat Publishing presents
to you this special edition of "A Double Barrelled Detective Story" by Mark
Twain. DigiCat Publishing considers every written word to be a legacy of
humankind. Every DigiCat book has been carefully reproduced for republishing
in a new modern format. The books are available in print, as well as ebooks.
DigiCat hopes you will treat this work with the acknowledgment and passion
it deserves as a classic of world literature.
Interpreting Experience Jul 26 2022 The focus of this book is on the role
of narrative analysis in the social sciences and in increasing our
understanding of human lives and experiences. Contributors address such
questions as: Should in-depth interviews become occasions in which to ask
for life stories so as to enhance a study of social phenomena? Can a richer
approach to psychological understanding be reached by studying how
experience, conscious and unconscious, is organized, interpreted and
reshaped throughout the life cycle? How can biographical work be used to
shed light on the social construction of individual lives? In addition, the
book covers the use of narrative analysis in career biography, in examining
turning points in people's lives, in the effe
Atonement for a Sinless Society Mar 30 2020 Sin isn't relevant anymore.
Alan Mann takes seriously this often-heard assertion and instead goes in
search of the real plight at the heart of contemporary western society. What
he finds there is a personal, pervasive, and self-diminishing
diseaseimpacting the lives of millions of people: shame. With this insight,
Atonement for a Sinless Society seeks a fresh encounter with the biblical
narrative, building a more meaningful understanding of the story of Jesus
and his disciples for the world in which we live and, in doing so, bringing
the Christian understanding of atonement into the twenty-first century.
The Dialectic of Self and Story Sep 16 2021 First Published in 2001.
Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Disguised Blessings Dec 27 2019
An Other I Aug 03 2020 This is the first full-length study of the short
stories and novels by Clark Blaise. It follows his development as a deeply
self-conscious writer who becomes involved in the dualities of the world
around him -- dualities that are reflected in the structure of his fiction
and in the narrative strategies he employs to convey an image of himself.
Lecker frames his discussion with an opening chapter that provides a
detailed discussion of Blaise's aesthetic stance. Subsequent chapters focus

on Blaise's first two short story collections, and on readings of Blaise's
two novels. The study includes an original chronology by Clark Blaise, which
provides a creative rendering of the important dates and turning points in
his life and literary career.
The Routledge International Handbook on Narrative and Life History Jun 20
2019 In recent decades, there has been a substantial turn towards narrative
and life history study. The embrace of narrative and life history work has
accompanied the move to postmodernism and post-structuralism across a wide
range of disciplines: sociological studies, gender studies, cultural
studies, social history; literary theory; and, most recently, psychology.
Written by leading international scholars from the main contributing
perspectives and disciplines, The Routledge International Handbook on
Narrative and Life History seeks to capture the range and scope as well as
the considerable complexity of the field of narrative study and life history
work by situating these fields of study within the historical and
contemporary context. Topics covered include: • The historical emergences of
life history and narrative study • Techniques for conducting life history
and narrative study • Identity and politics • Generational history • Social
and psycho-social approaches to narrative history With chapters from expert
contributors, this volume will prove a comprehensive and authoritative
resource to students, researchers and educators interested in narrative
theory, analysis and interpretation.
The Stories We Live by Jan 28 2020 A psychologist outlines his theory of
human identity, arguing that the shaping of one's personality is the result
of a process of creating one's self through personal myths
Cat Person Jun 13 2021 She thought, brightly, This is the worst life
decision I have ever made! And she marvelled at herself for a while, at the
mystery of this person who’d just done this bizarre, inexplicable thing.
Margot meets Robert. They exchange numbers. They text, flirt and eventually
have sex – the type of sex you attempt to forget. How could one date go so
wrong? Everything that takes place in Cat Person happens to countless people
every day. But Cat Person is not an everyday story. In less than a week,
Kristen Roupenian’s New Yorker debut became the most read and shared short
story in their website’s history. This is the bad date that went viral. This
is the conversation we’re all having. This gift edition contains photographs
by celebrated photographer Elinor Carucci, who was commissioned by the New
Yorker to capture the image that accompanied Kristen Roupenian’s Cat Person
when it appeared in the magazine. You Know You Want This, Kristen
Roupenian’s debut collection, will be published in February 2019.
ECRM2014-Proceedings of the 13th European Conference on Research
Methodology for Business and Management Studies Jul 02 2020
The Narrative Study of Lives Sep 28 2022 The narrative approach is a
relevant and enriching technique for uncovering, describing and interpreting
the meaning of experience. This collection explores the challenges of
performing narrative work in an academic setting, writing about it in an
ethical and revealing fashion, and drawing meaningful conclusions. This
stellar collection of scholars examine such topics as: how the larger
construct of `personality' can read out of a life story; the development of
multicultural identity as a dynamic process; the transition away from
delinquent behaviour; the importance of cultural continuity for

understanding loneliness in elderly refugees; race relations and how it
relates to the meaning of the decade in which the interviewee
The Philosophical Imagination Aug 15 2021 A collection of philosophical
articles on subjects ranging from aesthetics, the philosophy of mind and
action, the first person, to engagements with various contemporary
philosophers.
Baby Bumps Oct 17 2021 From the author of the award-winning blog Snarky
Mommy comes a book that will make every woman who has ever been pregnant pee
with laughter (not that that’s hard). Wearing her highest heels and hottest
pregnancy jeans, Amy Sprenger marches into her doctor’s office, beverage in
hand, ready to finally see whether her baby is a boy or a girl. Sure, sure,
this appointment is supposed to be about checking the health of the baby,
but everyone who’s ever been there knows it’s really about looking for what
lays, or doesn’t lay, between the legs. So when the doctor tells her she has
an incompetent cervix, Amy becomes immediately offended on behalf of her
reproductive organs. Is that just a politically correct way of saying her
cervix sucks? Unfortunately, as she’s soon to learn, it’s a lot more than
that. The only way to keep that baby from falling out on the sidewalk
(probably in front of Starbucks) is for her doctor to stitch her cervix
closed and for Amy to stay in bed for the next four months. Four months that
are carefully detailed in this “memoir.” A memoir that, while basically
true, has been embellished with Amy’s signature brand of humor and hilarity.
With more time off than a castoff contestant on "The Bachelor," Amy takes
pen to paper and settles in for the ride. But instead of sitting around
eating bonbons, she’s popping hypertension drugs to stave off preterm labor.
And complications? Oh, she’s got your complications. She’s gut-rehabbing her
house. Her mother moves in to care for her. Her husband takes a “mancation”
while she’s stuck in the hospital. And every time she has a contraction,
she’s convinced it’s The Big One. Living by the adage that laughter is the
best medicine, Amy fumbles her way through a series of sometimes serious and
usually embarrassing situations. And just to be clear, using a bedpan
qualifies as both serious and embarrassing. "Amy Sprenger's foray into
factual fiction is a hilarious (and sometimes poignant) look at high-risk
pregnancy from her view at the end of the bed. Sprenger offers a fresh and
funny voice that readers will love!" -- New York Times bestselling author
Jen Lancaster
On Writing Nov 18 2021 There is a reason why Stephen King is one of the
bestselling writers in the world, ever. Described in the Guardian as 'the
most remarkable storyteller in modern American literature', Stephen King
writes books that draw you in and are impossible to put down. Part memoir,
part master class by one of the bestselling authors of all time, this superb
volume is a revealing and practical view of the writer's craft, comprising
the basic tools of the trade every writer must have. King's advice is
grounded in the vivid memories from childhood through his emergence as a
writer, from his struggling early career to his widely reported, near-fatal
accident in 1999 - and how the inextricable link between writing and living
spurred his recovery.
Self Talk: How to Train Your Brain to Turn Negative Thinking into Positive
Thinking & Practice Self Love Feb 09 2021 80% of the average person's inner
mental chatter is negative. But everyone has the power to change theirs.

Want to achieve your goals, be more content with yourself, and live your
best life? Don't let negative thinking hold you back. Changing how you talk
to yourself in your thoughts is the most effective way to change your
approach to your exercise routine, diet, relationships, work and life. After
reading this book you will know how to: Apply better mental strategies and
tricks to daily life through changing negative thinking into positive
thinking Use simple exercises to expand your thinking Declutter your mind of
unproductive thoughts Finally achieve the things you couldn't motivate
yourself to do before Approach your relationships to others and yourself
with better understanding with self love Stop racing thoughts Stop worrying
Gain distance and necessary perspective from your thoughts
I Am Not My Hair Sep 23 2019 The previous scheduled life Maya Hatton
planned has been interrupted for an emergency broadcast announcement. A news
station manager threatens to destroy over twenty years of brand and image
building with a new contract from hell. Her husband Roddreccus moved into
the rental property and refuses to move home without explanation. Instead of
finding confidence, fun and freedom as she enters her mid fifties she's
faced with crises. Fans believed she had it all together but her dream team
lost a member, a villain hijacked her fairy tale marriage and now she needs
to remember how to be the Maya everyone thinks she is or lose the best thing
she ever had.
Identity and Story Oct 29 2022 The editors bring together an
interdisciplinary and international group of creative researchers and
theorists to examine the way the stories we tell create our identities. The
contributors to this volume explore how, beginning in adolescence and young
adulthood, narrative identities become the stories we live by.
Exploring Positive Psychology: The Science of Happiness and Well-Being Apr
30 2020 Looking for an introduction to positive psychology that offers reallife examples? This overview of the science of happiness supplies case
studies from some of the world's most successful organizations and describes
ways to experience the personal impact of this exciting scientific field.
Grounded in academics but accessible to a wide range of readers Challenges
the reader to engage in the material and examine the application of positive
psychology across multiple domains Provides an extensive bibliography with
references to books, journal articles, popular press articles, and websites
Includes examples of how media and technology can promote happiness and wellbeing Provides practical and applied knowledge in the field that can be used
in one's daily life
Writing and Motivation Feb 27 2020 Bringing together contributions from
international research on writing and motivation this volume addresses the
implications of writing instruction based on the 2 main approaches to
writing research: cognitive and socio-cultural. It provides systematic
analysis of the various models, perspectives, and methods of motivation and
writing.
Atomic Habits Jan 08 2021 The #1 New York Times bestseller. Over 4 million
copies sold! Tiny Changes, Remarkable Results No matter your goals, Atomic
Habits offers a proven framework for improving--every day. James Clear, one
of the world's leading experts on habit formation, reveals practical
strategies that will teach you exactly how to form good habits, break bad
ones, and master the tiny behaviors that lead to remarkable results. If

you're having trouble changing your habits, the problem isn't you. The
problem is your system. Bad habits repeat themselves again and again not
because you don't want to change, but because you have the wrong system for
change. You do not rise to the level of your goals. You fall to the level of
your systems. Here, you'll get a proven system that can take you to new
heights. Clear is known for his ability to distill complex topics into
simple behaviors that can be easily applied to daily life and work. Here, he
draws on the most proven ideas from biology, psychology, and neuroscience to
create an easy-to-understand guide for making good habits inevitable and bad
habits impossible. Along the way, readers will be inspired and entertained
with true stories from Olympic gold medalists, award-winning artists,
business leaders, life-saving physicians, and star comedians who have used
the science of small habits to master their craft and vault to the top of
their field. Learn how to: make time for new habits (even when life gets
crazy); overcome a lack of motivation and willpower; design your environment
to make success easier; get back on track when you fall off course; ...and
much more. Atomic Habits will reshape the way you think about progress and
success, and give you the tools and strategies you need to transform your
habits--whether you are a team looking to win a championship, an
organization hoping to redefine an industry, or simply an individual who
wishes to quit smoking, lose weight, reduce stress, or achieve any other
goal.
Finding Aug 23 2019 Two years before adopting seven-year-old Keydell from a
group home for young boys, Kim made a vow before the Dalai Lama to become a
bodhisattva: one who cultivates an enlightened mind, is free from delusion,
and practices kindness and compassion above all else. However, she struggles
with this practice as her new son's challenged mind sends him into fits of
rage and violence, while seemingly allowing him to feel no remorse for his
actions. His behaviors go against everything Kim believes in, but she is
determined to keep her chocolate-eyed boy safely in the home she has created
with her husband and two biological children. As she tries everything she
can to get Keydell the help he needs, she must also learn to accept him
exactly as he is: a tiger in the home of elephants. This vulnerable and
touching account highlights the interplay between desire and reality, denial
and acceptance, struggle and enlightenment. As the minds of this mother and
her extraordinary son awaken - Kim's through her Buddhist practice, and
Keydell's through the science of neurofeedback - we witness the power of
love and compassion to overcome even the greatest odds."
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